Please Do NOT pass this new increase in fees for the registration of claims.

“The Copyright Office is

proposing the adoption of new fees for
the registration of claims, recordation of
documents, special services, Licensing
Division services, and processing of
FOIA requests. The proposed fees
would recover a significant part of the
costs to the Office for services that
benefit both copyright owners and the
public, and provide full cost recovery
for many services which benefit only or
primarily the user of that service. As
part of the fee setting process, the Office
is providing an opportunity to the
public to comment on the proposed
changes before submitting the fee
schedule to Congress for review.”



